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maricopahousing.org/accessibility-statement/

We want everyone who visits the Housing Authority of Maricopa County (HAMC) website to feel welcome and find the experience rewarding. HAMC is committed to
making its website accessible to individuals with disabilities by meeting or exceeding the requirements of Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended

(29 U.S.C. 794d).

If you have comments and/or questions related to HAMC’s Section 508 compliance or if you have concerns related to accessibility of any content or the user
interface on this website, please e-mail section508@maricopahousing.org. Please include detail on the accessibility barrier you are encountering and where
applicable, include the web address (URL).
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